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PORTFOLIO BULLETIN 

2020-026 | March 31 

Extended Migration program to UNIVERGE SV9500 / SV9300  
 

NEC recognizes the investment that your customers have made and we realize that while the End of 

Life phase for the SV8500 and SV8300 have come, migrations do not always fit with our schedules or 

budget. This is why NEC extends our Migration program with System discounts to SV9500 and SV9300, 

as offered in Portfolio updates No. 2019-034 and 2019-035, up to March 31, 2021. 

 

With this extension, NEC encourages customers with existing SV8500/SV7000/NEAX2400 IPX and 

SV8300 systems to continue planning to migrate to SV9500 or SV9300 systems as soon as practical, in 

order to protect their investments and their business operations, and benefit from rich enhancements 

offered by our latest SV9500/SV9300 offerings. 

 

When migrating to a new UNIVERGE SV9500 or SV9300 platform, this program offers: 

 An extra Discount of 10% on your new system 

 A Discount of 100% on your NEC IP phone licences (up to the amount active on the current system) 

 Optimal re-use of NEC applications and IP phones 

 All remaining SoftWare Assurance units will be transferred from your existing system to 

SV9500/SV9300 (SWA mandatory for a minimum of one year) 

 

Please refer to Portfolio updates No. 2019-034 and 2019-035, and Migration to SV9500/SV9300 

programme site for more details on the migration discount conditions and assisting documents. 

 

 

Availability & Order Information 
 

This migration promotion is now valid from August 16, 2019, until March 31, 2021. 

The offer is applicable to all SV9500 system migrations from SV8500, SV7000 or NEAX2400 IPX, or all 

SV8300 to SV9300 system migrations. The new system must be shipped before March 31, 2021 in 

order to take advantage of this discount program. 

 

Extended End of Delivery date for certain SV8500 hardware components listed in the Annex of  

2019-035 will remain the same, until September 30, 2020. 

 

A new system should be configured in Prophix and submitted via Financial RAP, in order to receive 

approvals for the applicable discounts. Customer Transition Program in the BusinessNet Customer Base 

is in preparation and will replace the Financial RAP process in a near future. Further announcement will 

be made upon its availability. 

http://businessnet.nec-enterprise.com/Sales-Communications/Dear-Associate/SiteDocuments/2019-034_Dear_Associate_Migration_to_SV9300.pdf
http://businessnet.nec-enterprise.com/Sales-Communications/Dear-Associate/SiteDocuments/2019-035_Dear_Associate_Migration_to_SV9500.pdf
http://businessnet.nec-enterprise.com/Sales-Communications/Dear-Associate/SiteDocuments/2019-034_Dear_Associate_Migration_to_SV9300.pdf
http://businessnet.nec-enterprise.com/Sales-Communications/Dear-Associate/SiteDocuments/2019-035_Dear_Associate_Migration_to_SV9500.pdf
http://businessnet.nec-enterprise.com/Products/Communication-Servers/SV9500/Pages/SV95-93-Migration-Information.aspx
http://businessnet.nec-enterprise.com/Products/Communication-Servers/SV9500/Pages/SV95-93-Migration-Information.aspx
http://businessnet.nec-enterprise.com/Sales-Communications/Dear-Associate/SiteDocuments/2019-035_Dear_Associate_Migration_to_SV9500.pdf

